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Hello,

I'm an Australian citizen from Sydney who is concerned about The Assistance and Access Bill 2018, I
understand why you would like to implement such a law and I understand there are safeguards
protecting the privacy of Australians who are not involved in organised crime; however I am not
comfortable with the idea of setting a precedent of giving the government more access to the private
network of Australians. As for this bill, I am going to be tolerant towards it as long as it is used for the
purposes of bringing criminals to justice and does not infringe the privacy of ordinary citizens or set a
standard of creating laws that may do so. 

Thank you. 


